City of Niles’ Advertisement to Issue a Request for Qualifications for Engineering
Services for the Stillwagon Sewer and Sanitary Extension Project
Sealed proposals will be received by the City of Niles Auditor’s Office, in the City Hall,
34 West State Street, Niles, Ohio, until 10:00 a.m. on September 25, 2025 for the
following project:
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE
STILLWAGON SEWER AND SANITARY EXTENSION PROJECT
Envelopes should be clearly marked “Request for Qualifications for Engineering
Services for the Stillwagon Sewer and Sanitary Extension Project”
Each qualification shall contain the full name and address of every person, firm, or
corporation interested in the same, and if a corporation, the name and address of the
president. Qualifications will be based on section (D) of the Ohio Revised Code 153.65.
The City reserves the right to reject any or all submissions.
For more information regarding Requests for Qualifications please contact Kevin
Robertson at 330-544-9000 ext. 1171
RFQ Submittals shall be mailed in a sealed envelope and received no later than 10:00
a.m. on September 25, 2025 to:
City of Niles
Attention: City Auditor
34 West State Street
Niles, Ohio 44446
2t: Sept 4, 11, 2025




